24 February 2025

Iwan Davies
Director Energy Assessments
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure

via e

Dear Iwan,
Muswellbrook Solar Farm SSD 46543209
Request for Further Information

| refer to the State significant development application for the Muswellbrook Solar Farm (SSD
46543209) (Application), currently before the Independent Planning Commission
(Commission) for determination. The Commission is seeking a response on the following
matter:

1. Please provide information demonstrating the Department of Planning, Housing and

Infrastructure’s consideration of section 4.6(2) of State Environmental Planning Policy
(Resilience and Hazards) 2021.

The Commission requests a response by 5pm Monday, 3 March 2025.

Should you require any clarification in relation to the above, or wish to discuss further, please

contact Kendall Clydsdale or Geoff Kwok at or
IR <<-cive), or prone

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Barry
Planning Director
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